## **Written Public Comments**

## September 29, 2009 Public Hearing Arbor Hills Supplemental Fire Flow Supply Project

From: Betsy Wilcox

Sent: Sunday, September 20, 2009 8:45 AM

To: Water

**Subject:** Arbor Hills Supplemental Fire Flow Supply

We will not be in attendance at the public hearing on September 29, 2009.

We support the proposed project.

Gerald S & Betsy L Wilcox 3314 Derby Down Madison WI 53713

From: Dr Adrian Duszynski

Sent: Sunday, September 20, 2009 8:57 AM

To: Water

**Subject:** Arbor Hills Supplemental Fire Flow Supply

Dear Madison Water Utility,

We will not be able to attend the public hearing on the new water line for the Arbor Hills Neighborhood on Sept 29th, but we support the project.

I am aware of the problems with well #10, so I am hopeful this will resolve the Manganese issue as well.

Pam and Adrian Duszynski 3217 Derby Down Madison, WI 53713 From: David Kreling

Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2009 10:07 AM

To: Water

**Subject:** Plan for Pumping Station

I was not able to attend the planning meetings and cannot attend this afternoon, but wanted to add my voice. I give the planned idea a thumbs up. You've done a good job considering alternatives and seem to have a reasonable solution planned. It makes sense to capitalize on construction in the area and proactively planning for the fire supply system concurrent with the trail development.

Thanks for all your good work and considering the needs/interests of the neighborhood residents. I look forward to watching the changes take place (especially the Cannonball Run trail).

David Kreling 10 Leyton Circle Madison